¥

GOVERNMENT OF SAINT LUCIA
MINISTRY OF FINANCE
CUSTOMS & EXCISE DEPARTMENT

NOTICE
NO. 4 of 2022

CUSTOMS NOTICE OF JULY 4, 2022

THE CUSTOMS & EXCISE DEPARTMENT
(THE DEPARTMENT) WOULD LIKE TO
INFORM  THE PUBLIC OF THE
TEMPORARY  CLOSURE  OF ITS
SOUTHERN SERVICES OFFICE IN
THE CHITOLIE BUILDING ON
FRIDAY, JULY 08, 2022 FROM 8:30
A.M. TO 11:00 A.M. THIS CLOSURE
IS NECESSARY IN ORDER FOR STAFF
TO ATTEND AN IMPORTANT MEETING.

PLEASE  CALL  468-4800  FOR
ASSISTANCE DURING THAT TIME (8:30
A.M. TO 11:00 A.M.).

THE DEPARTMENT APOLOGIZES FOR
ANY  INCONVENIENCE THIS MAY
CAUSE.
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Shérﬂ%@. G. Emmanuel (Mr.)
Comptroller of Customs (Ag.)




